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MARCH 11 

Dear Church Family, 
2 Peter 3:18: “But grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord 

and Savior Jesus Christ. To him be the glory both now and to the day of 
eternity. Amen.” That is my preaching theme for 2018. Good news is that 
what God commands, He supplies. God has graciously ordained and 
supplied the means to encounter the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ and 
to grow in it through the Bible (Word), prayer, and sacraments.  

It is easy to overlook the sacraments of baptism and the Lord’s    
Supper as essential to growing in grace. I have been preaching of them 
and will continue to do so until we get to Palm Sunday. (March 25).  

The Discipleship Committee has composed a helpful three-lesson 
study guide to better understand the sacraments based on the Bible and 
our confessions. It is concise and is designed to lead you to the heart of 
the sacraments. It is available in the Narthex where you get bulletins, the 
office, and in the Fellowship Hall. Please get one. Use it for study and 
prayer to deepen your understanding and apprehension of the sacra-
ments.  

WPC observes the Lord’s Supper on the first Sunday of each 
month and on other special occasions. There will be communion at the 
Maundy Thursday service (March 29) as well as Easter morning, April 1. 
Our confessions make it plain how important the means of grace are:  
 
Q. 85. What does God require of us, that we may escape his wrath and 
curse, due to us for sin?  
A. To escape the wrath and curse due to us for sin, God requires of us 
faith in our Lord Jesus Christ and repentance leading to life, together with 
the diligent use of all the outward means by which Christ gives to us the 
benefits of redemption. Westminster Shorter Catechism 

 

 So let us diligently use the means God has provided to grow us 
up into the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

 

Pastor Clint 
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Y O U R  C O U N C I L  A T  W O R K  

Head Usher  
 

Ben Street 

Liturgists 

  

4 Eric Eskelund 

 

11 TBA  

  

18 Maddie Orner 

  

25 John Wilton 

  

Hostess  

 

4  Ansley Kolar, Janet Casper 

  

11 Mary Mitchell, Betty Jo Slider 

  

18 Mary Etta Watson, Pam Tannahill 

  

25 Anne Clark, Sandra Zlatkovich  

Next Council Meeting 
March 19, 2018 

7:00PM 

Ushers 

  

4 Lynda & JD Baker 

       Judy  & Jim Ansley 
 

11 Cassie & Aaron Orner 

       Merry & Chris Krueger 

   

18 Peggy & Jackie Sherrill 

       Sally Pool, Kellie Clark 

      

25 Jenny Armstrong, Pam Tannahill 

                Jan & Al Foerster 

   

At its Stated Meeting on February 20, 2018, the Session of WPC...  
 
 

 Heard from Building & Grounds Chair, Bob Drake that his committee is 
pricing new metal benches for the porch/walkway areas outside Fellowship 
Hall to replace the old pews which had been there. 

 
 Nominated Valerie Chandler, Bob Drake and Phil Lebkuecher to serve as 

commissioners to the up coming meeting Mission Presbytery in Austin on 
March 2-3, 2018. 

 
 Received and reviewed a report from the Discipleship Committee on the 

meaning and significance of the sacraments, which was compiled from the 
confessions and catechisms found in PC-USA’s “Book of Confessions” and 
will be made available for the congregation’s study and use. 

 
                                                                                                              Al Foerster,  

Clerk of Session  

     We Need Volunteers!!!! 
 

We are in need of volunteers to help operate the 
Video/Sound system.    
    
Interested parties please contact Robert Wyatt, 
either in person or at rcwyattgo@yahoo.com.  

Maundy Thursday Service 

March 29 6:00pm 
 

Good Friday Service 

United Methodist Church 

March 30 at 12:00pm 

Easter Services 9:00am and 11:00am 

Easter Brunch 10:00am 

mailto:rcwyattgo@yahoo.com
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The next meeting for Presbyterian Women will be Sunday, March 11, 
12:30 - 1:30 in the WPC library.  All ladies at WPC are invited and      
encouraged to attend. Please bring a sack lunch and join us for a study 
of Hebrews and an opportunity to get to know each other better! 

    Average Feb Worship  

Attendance - 127 

 
March 

 

Joyce & Jon Hendrix 

  1 Alexandra Dobbs 

 Sean Dobbs 

  3 Jon Hendrix 

  5 Doug Upshaw 

 Hollis Horton 

 Robert Wyatt 

  6 Margaret Busch 

  7 Rex Kidd 

 Sarah Hernandez 

  9 Vance McCracken 

 10  Janice Herreth 

 12 Greg Neal 

 Sandra Zlatkovich 

 16 Coy Moeller 

 18 Barbara Barks 

 20  Lily Perez 

 Conway Wharton 

 21 Cullen Sturdivant 

 28 Dan Sturdivant 

 Brenna Sturdivant 

 29 Robert Hernandez III 

 Ryan Wyatt 

 30 Linda Richter 

 31 Ginny Eck 

 

 

 8 Nicole & Egan Royal 

10  Mary & Stasey Mitchell 

11  Jerilyn & John Wilton 

14  Enell & Ron Bunting 

 Janice & David Herreth 

16  Lynn & Joe Williams 

18 Charla & Vance McCracken 

 
POTLUCK 

Wednesday, March 14 at 6:00 PM 

 

Come join us and maybe catch a little "Luck of the Irish!" Potluck will 
be March 14, 2018 at 6:00 in the Fellowship Hall. This will be a time 
of fellowship and reflecting on the blessings we have received. So, 
bring your favorite dish and join us for a fun evening of sharing with 
our church family and friends. 

 

Suggestions are: A – G Dessert, H – O Sides & Salads and R – Z 



 

 

CURRENT COUNCIL 

ELDERS 
 

Al Foerster 

Clerk of Council 
 

Pam Tannahill 

Administration 
 

Zip DeRousse 

Discipleship 

 

Bob Drake 

Building & Grounds 
 

Betty Jo Slider 

Fellowship 

Nominating 

 

Sandra Zlatkovich 

Congregational Care 
 

Valerie Chandler 

Outreach 
 

Phil Lebkuecher 

Stewardship 
 

Robert Wyatt 

Worship 
 

Kellie Clark 

Aaron Orner 

Youth 

 

Together we worship and 

serve, living God’s Word 

and sharing God’s love. 

       

         Wimberley  

    Presbyterian 

   Church 
       P. O. Box 1854 

       Wimberley, TX 78676 

 

WPC Staff 
 

Rev. Clint Regen……………………………………………….………..……….Pastor 

Rev. Conway Wharton………………………………………………Pastor Emeritus 

Mr. Tom Gabrielsen, Ms. Penny Gabrielsen…………....Music Director, Pianist 

Ms. Janice Herreth…………………………………………….…….……….Secretary 

Ms. Emily Junkin, Teri Carter……….………………...…….…………...…..Nursery 

Mr. Robert Miller……………………………………………………...……….…Sexton 

Ms. Teresa Junkin……………………………………………………………Treasurer 

  

This edition is produced by Janice Herreth. 

Adult Sunday School ………………………………………………...9:45 AM 

 

Youth Sunday School………………………………………………...9:45 AM 

(6 - 12th Grade) 

Elementary Sunday School………………………………………….9:45 AM 

(K - 5th Grade) 

Pre-School Children’s Church……………………………………..10:45 AM 

                                                          (0 - 5 yrs.) 

Children’s Church……………………………………………………11:00 AM 

                       (Pre K - 5th grade-except Communion Sunday) 

Worship Service…………………………………………………….. 11:00 AM                                                        

(Followed by fellowship & refreshments)  

Youth “Mystery Bus” Bible Study………………….Wednesday, 6:30 PM 

 

Monday Morning Prayer Group…………………………………….10:30 AM 


